Study #: 20200091 Effective Date: 3/17/2020

UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI MILLER SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Requests your participation in a Climate and Health Survey.

Dear APHA Community,

Please take part in a brief survey on Climate and Health related topics. Your input as Public Health Professionals is crucial!

The purpose of this survey, "Climate and Health. A survey for Public Health Professionals", is to assess Climate and Health related efforts at every level of Public Health work.

A collaboration has emerged between APHA's International Health Section, recipient of the Climate Change award in 2019, and a group of researchers from the University of Miami with ongoing climate and health related research. The goal of this collaboration is to gain an indepth insight of the current understanding of APHA members concerning climate change related topics and its current influence in their fields of works.

There are two main elements for this survey. First, to assess Public Health professionals' expertise, awareness and areas of interest regarding Climate and Health. Second, to assess climate change knowledge, attitude, and behaviors (KAB) of APHA members. Therefore, we value your opinion tremendously!

This survey is confidential and should take about 10 minutes to complete. Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete this survey.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or comments about the survey, please contact:

University of Miami Miller School of Medicine:

Study Contact: Daniel Samano, MD, MPH Email: dxs1059@med.miami.edu Phone:

305.243.6320

Carolina Scaramutti, MPH, PhD Candidate Email: cscaramutti@med.miami.edu Phone:

786.234.3612